THE SCOOP



FORTNIGHTLY NEWSLETTER

Welcome Back for 2022

- 1 -

Meet the Team

- 2 -

COVID-19 Update

- 3 -

Sun Safety & Subicare Digital Media

- 4 -

Med come!



We would like to extend all of our families, both old and new, a very warm welcome for 2022.

We are so looking forward to the year ahead as we support your little ones to grow and flourish at Subicare.



2022 STAFFING

mee the team!

Management

Lindsay

(Director/Educational Leader)

Sarah

(Centre Manager)

Liz

(Team Leader)

Litchen

Wendy (T & F) Liam (M, W & Th)

Balloon Doom

Addie, Lauren, Kayler, Ellen, Roxy & Cirko (Th & F)

Synghine Doom

Ruth, Didi, Leila, Hope, Prashila, Kayla & Cirko (M & T)

Dainbow Loom

Theresa, Rose & Alyssa

(and currently familiar casual staff while

we are in the recruitment process)

Offsite

Deanna
(Education, Admin & Digital Media)

Taryn (Accounts) Systemability

Agnes (M & T)

Holmin

Wendy (M, W & Th)

Trish (T & F)

Unfortunately we bid farewell
to Maddie and Nina who are
pursuing exciting
opportunities this year.
Maddie is studying & Nina
has been offered a position
at the Autism Association.
Thank you both and best
wishes for the future!

COVID-19 UP DATE

We would like to say a very big thank you to all of our families who continue to wear masks in centre and sign in using the ServiceWA or SafeWA apps.

We understand how uncomfortable it is, particularly in hot weather, but appreciate you helping us to keep our community safe.

In line with this goal, Subicare has an active COVID-19 safety plan that is regularly reviewed and updated as required. If you would like to view this safety plan, please don't hesitate to ask a member of the management team.



Slip



















SUN SAFETY

With the hot Summer weather in full swing, we'd like to remind all of our families to please provide weather appropriate clothing for your children (including spares) and encourage the use of our complimentary sunscreen station by the front door. Please help us protect your child from harmful UV rays by applying their first sunscreen application at home or as soon you arrive at the centre. Let educators know when you applied the sunscreen when you drop your child off and they will then see to it that additional applications happen every 2 hours during the day.





www.facebook.com/SubicareELC



www.instagram.com/subicareelc



www.subicare.com.au